
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: October 4, 2019 

FROM: Robert Powers 

SUBJECT: Parking Program Update - For Information 

At the October 10, 2019 Board meeting, BART staff will present an informational update on the 
District's Parking Program. This update will include initiatives to modernize the program, as well 
some proposed policy changes that could be studied in an upcoming Title VI analysis . 

Please contact Val Menotti (510) 287-4794 if you have any questions. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Executive Staff 

Robert Powers 


